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Comments: 

I have been rock climing for over 25 years and i find the climbing community to be ver respectful and care deeply

about the enviornment.  The climbing community is self policing and has strong ethics regarding climbing

anchors. Anchors are only placed when necessary to facilitate saftey and this practice has been done foe several

years.

 

Please do not classify climbing anchors as Prohibited Instilations, climbing anchors are essential to climber

safety and allow us to enjoy this rich and peacefull culter in wilderness areas.

 

Thank you.


